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Interesting to note most folks who support SB1583 reside in the larger population 

cities in Oregon.  Those who live in rural Oregon must have moved into this once 

beautiful state and brought their Liberal Communist ideas with them.  There is no 

reason to contaminate our young children with the big city garbage with the lifestyle 

these folks promote into our big city schools and rural Oregon schools.  

  

The idea we should allow our schools to promote sexual indoctrination and 

transgender nonsense must come to an end and very soon. 

 

School boards must have the ability to use good moral judgment to keep sexual 

content out of school curriculum.  Let parents have a say at school boards what kind 

of books should be taught in our schools.  Math, English, History and Science needs 

to be promoted to keep our students able to compete in the fast-changing world they 

will be experiencing.  

 

Please OPPOSE SB1153    

Tom Q.  


